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Ngawha Expansion
• Consent for a 50MWe expansion in two 25MWe stages granted in 

February 2016.
• The design work to produce a cost basis memorandum for the first 

25MWe station has started.
• Business case to the Board and Trust in September 2017.
• Assuming approval is granted, enabling works to start November 

2017 and production well drilling in March 2018.
• Commercial operation is scheduled for June 2020.
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